
 
 

B94 Committee on  
Cutting Tools, Holders, 
Drivers and Bushings 

 
The B94 Committee on Cutting Tools, Holders, Drivers and Bushings was 
disbanded on June 8, 2004 because of lack of interest from the industry. The 
remaining members and B94 Standards have been incorporated into the B5 
Committee on Machine Tools structure. The B94 Subcommittee on Taps has been 
incorporated into the B1 Committee on Screw Threads. See those Committee Web 
pages for action on the remaining B94 standards. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
In 2010, the B5 Technical Committee 94 on Cutting Tools is looking for 
engineers/technicians who are knowledgeable on metalworking cutting tools and 
their accessories.  This committee is in the need of serious professionals, willing to 
invest their time and expertise by volunteering to participate in the standardization of 
Milling, drilling and boring tools, Reamers, Saws and machine knives, Tool holders, 
adaptors and drivers, Tool guide bushings, Tool set-up gages, and Tool testing 
procedures. 
 
This committee and its technical working groups generally meet one to two times a 
year at mutually agreed venues. As member of the committee you will be 
submitting, drafting and reviewing standards proposals and drafts and making 
comments and counterproposals on our national standards. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a participant please contact: 
Calvin Gomez 
The American Society of Mechanical Engineers 
Three Park Avenue 
New York, NY 10016 
Tel: (212) 591-7021 
E-mail: gomezc@asme.org 

http://cstools.asme.org/csconnect/CommitteePages.cfm?Committee=C12000000
http://cstools.asme.org/csconnect/CommitteePages.cfm?Committee=C08000000

